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Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro
Mr, Geoffrey Young

Newfoundland Power Inc.
Mr. Gerard Hayes

Consumer Advocate
Mr. Thomas Johnson

Industrial Customers
Mr. Paul Coxworthy
Mr. Dean Porter

RE: Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro's 2012 Capital Budget Application
AMEC Report - Phase 1 of the Holyrood Condition Assessment and Life Extension
Study

Dear Sirs:

In reviewing the information filed to date it is noted that excerpts of the AMEC Report on the
Phase 1 of the Holyrood Condition Assessment and Life Extension Study filed with the Board
and copied to you on May 2, 2011, have been filed and referenced as part of this application. It
has been determined that the entire report is relevant to the current application and is therefore
entered into the record for this proceeding, labelled as follows:

AMEC Report - Phase 1 of the Holyrood Condition Assessment and Life Extension
Study, dated January 28, 2011

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me or the Board's Legal Counsel, Ms.
Maureen Greene,

Yours truly,

Cheryl Blundon
Board Secretary

Cheryl Blundon, Director of Corporate Services and Board Secretary, Tel; 709-726-8600, E-Mail; cblundon@pub. nl. ca
Website: www, pub. nl. ca
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